Thank you for giving CANCOM the opportunity to present their comments to the latest proposed changes to the AARTO Act and Regulations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Albeit that our last presentation was a bit difficult with such differing opinions, from a CANCOM perspective, we still deem it necessary to present our comments and findings to you, as CANCOM does deal with a huge percentage of the current AARTO Infringements being issued, and believe we are somewhat of experts in the field of the administration of such. How can I say something so drastic? CANCOM have managed and administered over 3,5 million fines of an approximate value of R 1.2 billion over the last 10 years.
May I make it abundantly clear at the outset, that CANCOM have always believed that the AARTO Act and Regulations can work and is a sensible way in which to change driver behavior. You will hear that many parties, companies, associations etc… will suggest that the AARTO Act be scrapped. CANCOM does not believe that it should, however it will not work in its current proposed format. Major changes need to be made to ensure that it’s roll out country wide is successful, and workable. 
I sincerely hope that our findings are taken seriously and that the AARTO Committee will take heed of what is being said.
In the following presentation, please note that should I not refer to a proposed change in the Act or Regulation, CANCOM then deems the proposed change to be acceptable. 
Please also note that I am not a lawyer and may, at times, not communicate in the legal jargon that is referred to in the proposed changes.
